
 

This message is posted online in ,اللغة  العربیة English, Русский, Soomaali, 

Español, 简体中文 and Tiếng Việt.   

  
March 19, 2024 
  
To: I/DD community members, Tribal partners and ODDS staff 
  
From: Dana J. Hittle, Interim Director, Office of Developmental Disabilities 

Services (ODDS) 
  
Subject: New American Rescue Plan Act program for provider agency 

mentorship and technical support 
  
The Office of Developmental Disabilities Services (ODDS) is pleased to 

share a new mentorship opportunity for provider agencies. ODDS 

recognizes that there is a large demand in Oregon for technical assistance 

for Medicaid-enrolled provider agencies to help them improve services. 

ODDS’ new Medicaid Agency Mentoring and Technical Assistance 

Program was created to help address that need. 

 

The American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding allows ODDS to 

compensate provider agencies selected as mentors at $75 per hour.  

 

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx?jump=true#dm


ODDS is now accepting applications for provider agencies interested in 

mentorship. Please refer to this ODDS transmittal that lists the specific 

requirements for mentorship, technical assistance topics and the 

application process. Applications are due by 5 p.m. on May 30. 

 

For those interested in receiving technical assistance as mentees, a 

transmittal with details about that application process will be coming soon. 

If you want to sign up to make sure you receive that information, you can 

provide your email address, and ODDS will notify you when the mentee 

information is available. We expect mentee applications to open on April 12 

and the transmittal with more information to go out on April 11. 

 

We hope this new program will be a great support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dana J. Hittle 

Interim Director  

Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  
  
Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available at  

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx#dm.  

  

Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD and explore our website.   

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/transmittals/oddstransmittals/24012.pdf
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/48e63adc72394973916d7fc2ee80637a
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/48e63adc72394973916d7fc2ee80637a
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx#dm
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/idd/Pages/default.aspx


  
You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 

format you prefer. Contact ODDS at 503-945-5811. We accept calls from 

all forms of relay service for people who are Deaf, Hard of Hearing, Deaf-

Blind, blind or have low vision. For more information about relay service 

providers visit https://www.oregonrelay.com or 

https://www.fcc.gov/general/internet-based-trs-providers.  

https://www.oregonrelay.com/
https://www.fcc.gov/general/internet-based-trs-providers

